
Hi 

 

Welcome to the 2nd year of Collyers. I wanted to take the opportunity to let everyone know what 
will be coming up in the next term but also the bigger picture in 3D Design this year. 

 

So far we have been completing the coursework element of the course that is worth 60% of the 
overall grade. The pages that should be completed at this stage are: 

• Front Cover 
• Context of project 
• 6x reference boards, analysed in detail 
• 6x designs based on each of the reference boards ( 1 design per board so 6 designs in 

total) 
• Post production research 
• Materials research 
• Lighting research 
• 1000 word essay on a designer of their choosing 
• Specification and brief 
• 3 First concepts designed and written up 

 

If any student is not at this stage then they need to make sure that it is completed to the right 
standard ASAP. 

 

During this term we will be focusing on their final design outcome. This is one design modelled, 
textured and rendered along with all documentation explaining the process and their thoughts. 

 

The final deadline for this is in December but students will be submitting their work every two 
weeks to check on the progress and to get some feedback 

 

If you have any questions, please do let  me know 

 

Kind regards 

 

Simon Asher 


